Fleet Services Superintendent
Department of Public Works
jleu@westalliswi.gov
414.302.8809

MEMORANDUM
TO: Robert Barwick, Purchasing Division
FROM: Jim Leu, Fleet Services Superintendent

DATE: December 13, 2018

SUBJECT: Cooperative Purchase Agreement - Sourcewell

This is a memo to request the budgeted purchase of a 60,000 Ib. GVW 2019 tri-axel roll off
container hook truck. This is a multi-use piece of equipment that will be used to transport
refuse debris from the DPW drop-off site compactor, recycling material, yard waste,
concrete and variety other containers to the appropriate locations. This unit will be
replacing a 20 year old truck that has high service hours and maintenance costs.

With the assistance of Robert Barwick in the Purchasing Division this budged tri-axel hook
truck was selected for $179,575 from Lakeside International Truck. Lakeside International
is a Sourcewell cooperative purchasing member, formerly the National Joint Powers
Association. It is the nation-wide buying power of Sourcewell that allows municipalities, like
West Allis, to receive the best pricing possible. With the Soucewell pricing and the local
vendor support from Lakeside International | recommend the purchase of this new 2019 tri-
axel container hook truck for the DPW Streets Division.

If there should be any questions or concerns you may contact me anytime.
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Sincerely,

Jim Leu
Fleet Services Superintendent
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